Are you looking for a junior school place for your child in September
20237 We would love to welcome them to Loughton School.

At Loughton, we celebrate a ‘whole-child’ approach to learning. We are always academically
ambitious for our children, whatever their starting point, and we encourage each child to be
ambitious, too. However, we recognise that SATs are just one week of their four years with
us. We are really proud of our immersive curriculum which Ofsted recently commented
"captures pupils' interests and imagination... enriched by interesting trips and visitors” and
that “pupils enjoy coming to school because leaders have made it a good place to learn".

For more information, please contact the school at office@loughton.school




